
HR200 Handheld Remote Control

Touchscreen 
Simply touch an icon to 
navigate menus, control 
source components and 
more. Lets you see  
real-time status of  
Now Playing and your 
lighting, climate and 
security systems. 

Soft Buttons
These buttons corre-

spond to labels shown 
at the bottom of the 

touchscreen. Functions 
vary depending on device 

or menu selected. 

Rooms
When placed on the  

charging cradle the HR200 
is switched to control the 
primary room. To change 
rooms press this button 
and select a new room.

Media
Press to choose a source  
or return to the currently 
playing source. Press and 
hold zone settings (when 
available).

Press to go to Main Menu

EVERYTHING ELSE IS JUST A REMOTE.
 

Congratulations! You are now the proud owner of the HR200  
handheld remote control. The most convenient way  

to control your home and media systems. 

Zone Power
Tap to turn current  
room off, press and hold 
to turn all rooms off.

Navigation
Use these buttons for  
navigating your TV, DVD, 
cable or satellite box, etc.

Transport Buttons
For use with DVD, CD, 

MP3, SAT, DVR, Cable, etc.

Numeric Buttons
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PLEASE NOTE:
Use of the HR200 remote 
will vary depending  
on the configuration  
of your system.


